
My dear Dr. Flick: 

To Dr. Flick from Dr. Jacobs. 

Narragansett Ave., Newport, R. r., 
June 27, 1904. 

Many thanks for your let ter gi ving me the correct name of 
Dr. Anders. 

We are having a meeting of the Executi ve Commi ttee in Boston at the 
University Club at 11.30 Thursday morning next, and in the absence of Dr. 
Ravenel it will be very agreeable to the Committee if you could meet wi th them. 
There are a number of things which need discussion and we ought to lay out 
the work for the su.rnmer, so that the Society does not suffer from inanition. 

Hoping you may corne to Boston, but knowing full well i t would be 
difficult to arrange i t, believe me 

Very sincerely yours, 

Henry Barton Jacobs. 


